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March 12, 2012

Dorothy Perkins, Superintendent
Gallatin County School District
75 Boardwalk

Warsaw, KY  41095 

Dear Superintendent Perkins:

On November 14, 2011, staff from the Division of District Support conducted an attendance review in your school district.  During our follow up visit on March 9, 2012, we found the staff at Gallatin County School District had corrected all discrepancies found during the review.

The Gallatin County School District’s attendance review for school year 2011-12 is complete.  We appreciate the assistance and cooperation that we received from your staff during the review process. 

If you have any questions concerning this report, please contact Ruth Yates at (859) 583-3417.

Sincerely,

Cheri Meadows

Division of District Support

CM/mn
cc:  Leonard Whalen


Ruth Yates
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